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Mr Martin Coles 
Marine Society & Sea Cadets 
202 Lambeth Road 
London 
SE1 7JW  NAVY/FDN/01/011A/04/18(043)
 26 Mar 18                                                                                            
 
Dear Martin 
 
MSSC MOU EXTENSION  
 
After much good work by all parties, we now have an MoU which is virtually ready for signature.  
However, due process with legal checks and Easter public holidays means that we are going to 
exceed the 31 Mar deadline for extension of the current MoU. Understanding you have already 
spoken to Brig Dave Kassapian, we therefore propose a final extension to 30 Apr 2018 to allow us 
to complete due processes in proper time.  
  
Separately, we will forward our intent towards Grant In Aid for the MSSC prior to 31 Mar 2018 to 
allow business to continue whilst we finalise the MoU. 
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Copy to: 
 
Navy TRG CORE-HQ COM 
Navy Fin Dir-Deputy 
Navy Sec-Comd Sec 
 


